
 
 
 

EPA PUBLIC NOTICE 
Administrative Record Available for Public Review 
Cleanup of Emporia Batteries Site 

 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency announces the availability of the 
Administrative Record (AR) for emergency removal activities conducted at the 
Emporia Batteries Site, a property located 14330 Blue Star Highway in Sussex 
County. The AR contains documents about cleanup activities conducted at the 
site. Starting August 2016, EPA has overseen cleanup of hazardous substances 
related to leaking batteries stored in a container on the property, to ensure 
public health and the environment remain protected. 

 
 
 
 
 

Cleanup documents can be viewed at the following locations:  
 

 1) Online at https://semspub.epa.gov  (Select VA , then Emporia Batteries) 
  
 2) In person at the Environmental Protection Agency, Region 3 office 

   1650 Arch Street, Philadelphia 19103 
   Please call (215) 814-3157 to schedule an appointment. 
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